
 
 

Vermilion Port Authority 
 777 West River Rd., Vermilion, OH 44089 

“A Great Place to Drop Anchor” 

 
 
Sunday, April 28th, 2024 
 
 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Vermilion Port Authority to request a donation for the Paddle Fest 
Poker Run scheduled for June 16, 2024. At this event, prizes will be awarded for the top three 
poker hands along with door prizes and gift bags for participants. We are looking for gift cards, 
merchandise, and services generously donated by businesses like yours to be given out to the 
participants. The event proceeds will help pay for much-needed upgrades and beautification of 
the ADA Kayak Ramp area. 
 
We would greatly appreciate any donation you can make. Should you make a donation for the 
prizes, gift bags, or sponsorship, your business will be recognized on our city event page, 
Facebook event page, event sponsorship banner, any press releases, and on all other event 
promotions. As a part of the City of Vermilion, The Port Authority is tax exempt and we will 
provide you with a receipt for your donation.  City of Vermilion Federal Id. #34-6401212 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Arron Bias at (440) 759-
2977 or VDM@cityofvermilionohio.gov. On behalf of the Vermilion Port Authority, Paddle Fest 
Poker Run participants, and future boaters, thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely,      
 
Arron J. Bias 
Vermilion Port Authority  
Asst. Operations Manager  
2024 Poker Run Coordinator 
 
OR:  Become a Sponsor (checks made out to Vermilion Port Authority) 
____ $500+  Gold Anchor  ____ $250 Silver Anchor    ____$100 Bronze Anchor 
 


